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Please publish the following notice on Tuesday, July 30, 2019 furnish one proof of publication 
to Jamie Brice, Purchasing Department of the City of Conway.  
  
The City of Conway is seeking statements of qualifications and performance data from 
prospective fleet service professionals to provide fleet maintenance and services for the 
City of Conway per Arkansas Code Annotated SS19-11-801 (c). 

 
NOTE: Vendors shall not provide a fee schedule. 

 
Only those vendors or individuals submitting letters of interest and completed qualifications 
packages that best meet the needs of the City of Conway will be considered for the requested 
services, regardless of past contracts with the City of Conway. 
 
Request for Qualifications can be received by contacting Jamie Brice/Procurement Office, 501-358-6810 or 
Jamie.brice@cityofconway.org.  Statements of Qualifications must be in the Procurement Department 
located in City Hall at 1201 Oak Street, Conway, AR 72032 no later than 2:00 p.m. local time. Wednesday, 
August 14th, 2019 to be considered. Late submissions will not be accepted.  
 
The City of Conway reserves the right to reject any and all submittals received or any portions 
thereof. The City of Conway is an equal opportunity employer. The City of Conway is not 
responsible for lost or misguided bids. 
 

 
CITY OF CONWAY 
 

 Bart Castleberry 
 Mayor, City of Conway          
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